
Calendar  

 

100 Third Street. P.O. 

Box 722  Camdenton 

Missouri 65020 

PHONE:  (573) 317-9233    

Fax:  (573) 317-9332 

February  2019 
Share the Harvest food pantry  Tues. 1pm to 7pm, 

Wed & Thurs, 10am to 4pm.  689 Missouri Hwy 7, 

Camdenton 

 

Mobile Food Pantry Camden County Osage Hills 

Baptist Church in Osage Beach.  Second Friday of 

each month.   

 

People’s First  of Camden County meets the second 

Thursday of each month in LODC at 4 pm.  The meal 

is potluck. Check out their FB page for more infor-

mation.   

 

Good Neighbors  First Baptist Church of Eldon 3rd 

Monday night of each month starting at 6:00 pm.   Ad-

dress: 209 S. Aurora St. Eldon, MO 65026  

 

The ARC of the Lake meets  at Miller County Board 

office at 776 Hwy D, Osage Beach, MO at 6:00 pm.  

1st Thursday of each month.    

 

Cooking Class:  Third Tuesday of March 19, 2019  

3:30 pm at LODC  sponsored by ILRC.  Call OATS for 

rides that you will pay for.   You must RSVP so we 

can know how much food to get.  

 
Reverse Job Fair dates:  We must have your RSVP 
by 2/1/2019 Preparation workshop Feb 8, 2019.  re-
hearsal Feb 22, 2019 and the actual Reverse Job Fair 
on March 1, 2019.        We hope this program will be 
even bigger and better in 2020.   
 
Disability Righst Legislative Day will be held on 
Wednesday March 13.    If you need a ride to the 
event, please contact your Support Coordinator.  

For 25 families, CCDDR helps to pay a por-
tion of their rent each month.  There are oth-
ers on the waiting list for the program.  
 
For all clients who are currently receiving a 
housing voucher and for those who are on 
the waiting list, there is a mandatory class.  
Families who choose not to attend one of 
the four sessions offered are removed from 
the program.  The classes will be held at 
255 Keystone Industrial park Drive, Cam-
denton, MO 65020 and will last about one 
hour.  If anyone needs transportation to the 
training, that can be arranged.  People on 
the program or on the waiting list are en-
couraged to RSVP by Friday February 15, 
2019.    The four options for the class are as 
follows: 
 

• Monday March 4, 2019 at 6:00 pm   

• Tuesday March 5, 2019 at 4:00 pm  

• Wednesday March 6, 2019 at 10:00 am  
or at 4:00 pm on the same day. 
 
There are significant changes to the pro-
gram coming up in the weeks ahead.  The 
classes will give you an opportunity to ask 
questions if there 
is anything that 
you are confused 
about.   

 

Housing Voucher  

Program  



Resources 

 CCDDR keeps a list of resources in the community for clients and family to access on 

our web page under Resources  www.ccddr.org.  During the month of February, it will be up-

dated and reformatted.  If there is anything you wish to add to the resource list, please let us 

know.   

 Jennifer Lyon pointed out a free application that could benefit a number of our autistic 

clients.  The name of the company is Magnusmode and can be found at 

https://www.magnusmode.com/    It's free and designed for older children and adults who need 

a visual schedule. It allows them to personalize their steps and once they finish one step, the 

next one loads.   

 Someone donated multiple cases of incontinence garments so if you 

have need of such a product, please call Connie at our Camdenton Office 

573-317-9233.   

Saturday Feb 9, 2019 will be 

the first Learning Luncheon 

sponsored by ARC of the 

Lake. Starting  at 10:30  lo-

cated at  Warehouse 55:  302 

E. North Street, Eldon.  The topics will include ABLE accounts and other financial planning 

strategies.  Lunch will be provided by Deirbergs and then another presentation will be made on Victimi-

zation.  Please RSVP through your support coordinator so we will be sure to have enough food for at-

tendees.   

Universal Design Housing 

 There are people in the community stepping up to help with housing 

that is accessible to wheelchair users.  The house pictured below will have 

no steps, wide doors, no hallways, high ceilings, access to the shower and 

toilet etc.  If you are a wheel-

chair user now or will be in the 

future, watch for information 

about the open house that will 

be set later this spring.   If you 

want more information, con-

tact Linda Gifford at 573-693-

1511.  


